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The EV Show Horse committee met on September 13th and is pleased to submit the following 

summary of business. 

 

Owner Rider Class for 
Shows 

In preparation of the upcoming OTT and Owner Rider Show in 
December, the Show Horse Committee are currently reviewing the 
existing terminology for the Owner Rider class. All changes are 
expected to be finalised for the December Show program. 
 

 

Measuring Dates at 
Upcoming Show Horse 
Events 

Measuring will be offered at the upcoming events in 2022 and early 
2023.  
 
With the measuring stand now ready for use at Tatura, future 
measuring dates at Tatura will also be implemented in collaboration 
with Shepparton Council.  
 
Dates for measuring at future Show Horse events are currently in 
review however, measuring will be offered at WPNEC for the 
following events: 
 
December (OTT and Owner Rider Show) – Bookings will open in 
mid-November  
 
January (Summer Show) - 
Bookings will open in mid-December 
 
February (Barastoc) - 
Bookings will open before the end of December  
 

 

Victorian State 
Representative on the 
EASH Committee 

Lorri Mansell has been ratified to continue on as the Victorian 
Representative on the EA Show Horse Committee for an additional 
3 years. 
   

 

EV Office Adriana will be supporting the Show Horse Committee and will also 
be the primary contact for any measuring enquiries.  
 

 

Barastoc Planning for Barastoc is already underway with the Show Horse 
Committee currently reviewing the potential to implement additional 
classes for Barastoc 2023.  
 

 

Helmet Tagging Lorri Mansell engaged the EASH Committee regarding any 
requirements for helmet tagging at Show Horse events and was 
advised that helmet tagging is not mandatory for EA Show Horse 
events. Any changes will be communicated by EA.  
 

 

 


